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Research Analysis 

 

SB 682 removes the requirement for a person issued a non-domiciled commercial learner permit 

or a non-domiciled commercial driver license to have an H2A-Temporary Agricultural worker 

permit or be a participant in the J-1 Exchange Visitor Program.  

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 682 removes the requirement that individuals who are issued a non-domiciled commercial 

learner permit or a non-domiciled commercial driver license to have an H2A Temporary 

Agricultural worker permit or be a participant in the J-1 Exchange Visitor Program. While data 

on the number of non-domiciled workers who will likely apply for these licenses is not available 

at this time, Service Oklahoma has determined that this measure would have a minimal impact to 

driver license collections, with an anticipated increase in revenue generated by the agency not to 

exceed $10,000. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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